HIDEOUT TOWN PUBLIC NOTICE

Due to the recent resignation of a member of the Town Council, Hideout Town is looking for applicants to fill that position.  Anyone who is interested in filling the position should submit a letter of interest to the Town Clerk and the Hideout Town Office, 10860 No. Hideout Trail, prior to the August 14, 2014 regularly scheduled Council meeting.  Any candidates must be a resident of Hideout for at least one year.  Candidates will be interviewed in the August 14th open meeting which begins at 3:30 pm at the Hideout Town Office.  The decision will be made in at the August 14th meeting.  The successful candidate will serve until January 2016.  The position will be on the November 2015 ballot for a 2-year term.  If you have any questions, please contact the Hideout Town clerk during regular office hours. 
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